NEWSLETTER 5 — 3™ October 2014

Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors,

Bread Making — This week the Reception children have been learning about the harvest. They have explored the story
of the Little Red Hen and have made bread rolls — they were delicious!

School Photographs — Children have had their photographs taken this week —anyone who missed the photographer will
have their photograph taken on 22™ October. Any orders for photographs should be handed in by Weds 8™ October.

KS1 Reminder - Children in year 1 and 2 have been asked to complete a family history project that due into school by
Monday 20" October. Please only include information you are happy to share in our exhibition which will be held in
school from 2.00pm on Thursday 23rd October.

Headlice — Please check your child’s hair regularly; if you need to treat with lotion please remember most brands
require 2 applications 7 days apart.

‘Let’s Grow’ — We are collecting Morrisons ‘Let’s Grow’ vouchers in school — please send then in with your child.

Clubs Update:
e Spanish is now on a Thursday after school (starting 9" Oct). If anybody is interested in joining please contact

Nédia Pillon, www.lcfclubs.com, 01527 52 133 /07799 190791, pillon@Icfclubs.com.

e Tag Rugby —The session on Wednesday 8" October is at Alcester Rugby Club. Please return the permission form
to the office asap.

e Netball is cancelled Thursday 22" October and 13" November

Dates for your Diary -

e Harvest Festival will be on Monday 6th Oct — Rec & KS1 at 10am and KS2 at 11am.We would be grateful for
donations of produce which can be sent into school with the children on the morning of 6th Oct). Our Year 5
children will be selling the produce after school to raise money for Water Aid

e There will be a sale of second hand school uniform on Monday 13" October after school in the hall.

e School Open Mornings for prospective parents will be on Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16™ October between
10 and 11.30am — please spread the word!

e Parents Evenings will be on Tuesday 21 Oct and Thursday 23" Oct — appointment letters have been sent home.

Bidford Community Library — have produced a calendar featuring children from our school and local residents. Please
call into the school office if you would like to place an order and view our copy of the calendar.

Rural Cinema - ‘The Nut Job’ (Cert PG) is showing on Friday 3™ Oct @ 7.00 pm at the Crawford Memorial Hall. Ticket
office opens at 6.30 pm.

Book of the Week — Miss Stefanovic’s class have read ‘Ug — Boy Genius of the Stone Age’ by Raymond Briggs. Living in

the Stone Age is not always comfortable; stone blankets, stone cold food and hard stone trousers! Ug suggests some
modifications to improve the quality of family life............ !

Mr A Simms
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In the ICT Suite at school.

Looking Forward to seeing you there.

Are you our next committee member?
Sam Green 07899971943 or samgreen389@gmail.com
Amanda Griffiths 07854778864 or amanda_griffiths@ymail.com
Vicki Johnston 077082677541 or victoria-johnston@sky.com
Esther Roberts 07834227677 or estherjmills@hotmail.com

The BSA xxx




